
VIADUCT CYCLEWAY & ENHANCEMENTS
PROGRESSS UPDATE

Get in touch
If you have any construction queries during the project, please contact JFC’s Stakeholder 
Liaison Manager Sally Logan on 021 420 794 or email Sally.Logan@jfcltd.co.nz. For all other 
queries, please email projects@at.govt.nz or call 09 355 3553.  For more information about 
the project, visit www.AT.govt.nz/bikeviaduct

The final stage of the Viaduct Cycleway and Enhancements project is due to start next week. 
New street lighting will be installed around the pedestrian crossings and existing streetlights 
will be upgraded. This final stage is expected to take around three weeks to complete.

Installation of new streetlights – Night works: 6:30pm – 5:30am

As this work impacts the flow of traffic in the area, the streetlights will be installed over three 
nights. Other than vehicle movement, this is not expected to be noisy work. 

•	 Intersection of Customs Street West and Market Place 
	 Sunday 19 & Monday 20 February 
	 What to expect: While lights are installed, the vehicle access from Market Place into 	
	 Customs Street West will be closed. Market Place will remain accessible for residents 	
	 and business vehicles, however vehicles will enter and exit via Pakenham Street East. 	
	 This will be managed by a stop/go operation. 

•	 Intersection of Pakenham Street East and Market Place 
	 Tuesday 21 February

What to expect: While the lights are installed, vehicle access from Pakenham 
Street East into Market Place will be closed. Market Place will remain accessible for 
residents and business vehicles, however there will be a detour along Sturdee Street 
and vehicles will enter and exit via Customs Street West. This will be managed by a 
stop/go operation.

Small sections of the cycleway will be temporarily closed and cyclists will be asked to walk 
their bikes around the work site.

Upgrade of existing lights – Day works: Starting Thursday 23 February

Streetlight luminaires within the project area on Market Place, Customs Street West and 
Lower Hobson Street will be upgraded. This work is expected to take about two weeks.

An elevated work platform will move along the footpath, installing new luminaire fittings 
onto existing lights. Areas of the footpath and cycleway will be temporarily closed while 
work is completed. Access to some loading zones and mobility parking will be affected 
for short periods.

Traffic controllers will be on site to direct people safely through the area and access to 
residences and businesses will be maintained throughout the work.

In the event of bad weather, these works may be postponed. 
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